
Dear Board of Supervisors, 

I was shocked to learn that you are considering cutting the funding for Mendocino County Fire 

Safe council. It is a great program and very essential to our community, especially with the 

drought and global warming. As a matter of fact I am scheduling chipper to come out to our 

community of #79 parcels to help with the vegetation and chipping. We also have elderly 

individuals who cannot afford the work and this is very well needed for our area. 

Best Regards, 

Omaya Sisemore 

 


